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INVITATION TO THE SERBIAN AS HERITAGE LANGUAGE SUMMER CAMP 
 
Within the project “Serbian as heritage language summer camp”, the Academic Serbian Association invites all the people from diaspora aged 18 to 22 to apply for the summer camp of Serbian as heritage language, which will be organized from 11th of July till the 17th of July 2022 (six days), in Nis. The applications are open till the 28th of May 2022. 
[image: image1.png]PEIVRII CEIA
NHHHCTAPCTRO CTIOHIX TIOCTORA

Vipasa 20 capazey  anscnopon
W Cpinoay pernany





Under the auspices of the Directorate for Cooperation with the Diaspora and Serbs in the Region, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia continues to promote Serbian language, history, culture and traditions in the diaspora and the region. The goal of the project is to study, preserve and nurture Serbian language and the Cyrillic alphabet, as well as connect young people from all over the world, through lessons of Serbian as heritage language.

The summer camp of Serbian as heritage language is a unique opportunity for participants to learn and improve their Serbian language skills in the only school of Serbian as heritage language accredited by the Agency for qualifications and the Ministry of Education, science and technological development of the Republic of Serbia. By the end of the camp, the participants will receive a certificate of participation, issued by the Academic Serbian Association.

In addition to learning and improving Serbian as heritage language, participants will be able to socialize with peers from all over the world and Serbia, as well as learn about Serbian history, culture and tradition through various workshops (historical, folklore, sports, old crafts, etc.), and will also get to sightsee Nis and its region.

Number of applications is limited. The first 10 registered participants will have free accommodation and food (3 meals a day), while the program content will be funded through donations from the participants themselves. For more information, you can contact the Academic Serbian Association at the e-mail address asasocijacija@gmail.com, or via Viber at +381 64 2331666.

We encourage you to fill in the application directly on the website https://asasocijacija.com/en/application-for-the-serbian-as-heritage-language-summer-camp/ or download the application form (below the main text) and send it to e-mail: asasocijacija@gmail.com, titled "Application - summer camp".

